
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Washington, D.C. 20456

Novembe~ 7, 1986

O~ce of General Counsel
Stephen A. J. Eisenberg, Esq.
General Counsel
Pentagon Federal Credit Union
Box 1432
Alexandria, VA 22313-2032

Dear Mr. Eisenberg:

This is an interim response to your letter of July 16, 1986,
concerning Section 701.27(d) (6) of the NCUA Rules and
Regulations, 12 C.F.R. §701.27(d)(6).

As you discussed in your telephone conversation with Hattie Ulan
of this Office, within the next several months, we will be
addressing the issue of whether to modify the provision that
prohibits an immediate family member from being compensated by a
credit union service organization (CUSO) when another immediate
family member is an official or employee of an affiliated Federal
credit union (FCU).

Thank you for bringing this issue to our attention.

STEVEN R. BISKER
Assistant General Counsel
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